
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 12, 2019

Attn: Paul Moller
Intellicom Technologies, Inc
1335 W Shellfish Dr     
Gilbert, AZ 85233

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Paul Moller,

This refers to application, File No.   0316-EX-CN-2019, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.   
Proposal to access the WGS satellites certified by NTIA for the US Air Force operations cannot be
granted. Please work with your DoD program office and the appropriate military frequency management
office in order to submit your request directly to NTIA.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     52407

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


